
 

 
27 October 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Principal of Waverley School - Secondary and Sixth Form 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Mr Hugh Derry has been appointed as the new Principal of 
Waverley School - Secondary and Sixth Form. 
 
Mr Derry is currently the Vice Principal of Waverley School and will take up his new post as of 
Monday 6 November 2023. 
 
With the support of all staff, parents/carers and students we look forward to Mr Derry helping us 
to further improve standards and outcomes for our students at Waverley School. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S. Farar 
Executive Principal 

 


